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Press Releasee 
al: 

stia is brouglht to the notice of all concerned that refilling of L.PG to non-BTS cylinitni 

seris mnreiil ey lindiers from donestie LPG cylinlers is an offence and may lead to serivisS 

(1jees ineliding dmaging property and pulting one's life in danger. All sucih-

Cties indusirial esuablishments are hercby directed to refrain from any such unlawful acts else 

ti iceued ht shall be initiatcd against them as per law. 
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PRO ither. it is advised that utmost precaution should be taken in handling LPG cylinders at 

. f pubiic gatheringshmarriage halls to evade any possibility of Sire accidents in near future. 

Aieneral public are als requested to intimate this office in case they are aware of any 

ilh illeai nct ofrclilliniPG in and around their areas or if they come across any such incidents. 

infination m:ay he shared in department's Toll-frce No. 18003453197 & 03192-233346. 
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